Craig, Sondra

From: Trost, Jennifer

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 3:04 PM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: Fw: Support rezoning the property at 2575 7th St

Hello Sondra,

Thank you for speaking with me this morning. This email is the first of seven that | am sending you in support
of the re-zoning of 2575 7th St. (agenda items 21-1190, 21-1192).

Sincerely,
Jennifer

Jennifer Trost (she/her)
Council Member, City of La Crosse District 11
608.360.2482

From: Bailey Peterson <baileyjo13@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 11:45 AM

To: Trost, Jennifer

Subject: Support rezoning the property at 2575 7th St

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello Jennifer,

| am sending this email in support of rezoning the property at 2575 7th St (Riverside Nursing Home).

Rezoning this property to build a 4 story building will allow residents of the facllity to have private rooms which will improve their
stays whether short term or long term. More private rooms will improving rehabbing goals for short term residents who have the
goal of returning home and improve home feeling for long term residents. Consider having to place a loved one in a nursing home, it
is more desired to have them be able to have complete privacy over having to share a room with another person for whatever
period time it would be.

I sincerely hope you will consider allowing this for Riverside to improve quality of life for those that reside there.

Sincerely,
Bailey Mann



